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Administrator  
Jeremy Ryman 

Director of Nursing 
Jodie Saia 

Assistant Director of Nursing 
Jamie Theriot 

CNA Supervisor 
Ashlee Richards 

MDS Coordinator 
Melissa Arceneaux 
MDS Coordinator 

Amanda Babin 
MDS Coordinator 
Melinda Derouen 

QA Nurse/Staff Developer 
Crystal Vizinat 

Social Service Director 
Elizabeth Rebstock 

Community Outreach/
Admissions Coordinator 

Courtney Carrere 
Resident Case Manager 

Demetrie Duncan Hampton 
Life Enrichment Director  

Tameka Bourda 
Billing/Collections                       

  Coordinator 
Jamie Arceneaux 

Team Member Specialist 
Jeanne Landry 

Dietary Supervisor  
Linette Richard 

Housekeeping Supervisor 
Desira Verdin 

Maintenance Supervisor 
Steven Griffin 

 
 

A Christmas Carol 
In the spirit of warmth and togetherness, our community embraced the 

tradition of caroling through the hallways! Residents gathered and enjoyed as 

we shared the magic of the season through song. 



Resident of the Month 
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Happy Birthday! 
 
Residents: 
Elizabeth H.     01/02 
Barbara B.      01/04 
Audrey R.     01/05 
Perry C.     01/19 
Luella  V.     01/21 
Margy B.     01/30 
Danielle A.     01/31 
  

 

Employees: 
Kadija Miller      01/02 
Breana Dillon     01/07 
Jason Istre     01/07 
Tarylon Gray     01/08 
Josephine Bradley    01/14 
Sarah Rhodes    01/17 
Tranise Whitney    01/18 
Amanda Babin    01/21 
Dylan Thompson    01/24 
Dwayne Adams    01/28 
Zanadrien Bridgewater   01/28 

 

Happy Anniversary! 
 
 

Leticia Saucedo  01/19, 2 years 
Monique Boudreaux 01/31, 6 years 
Mercy Eschete  01/19, 12 years 
Delisha Gray   01/17, 13 years 
Chrishell Davis  01/25, 14 years 
 

Employee of the Month 
Anita is a well-seasoned CNA. Her 

section speaks for itself. When 

walking down the hallway at 

Broadway, some beds are referred 

to as "Beenie Beds." That means 

they are made sharp! She takes 

that much pride in her work. Anita 

is the life of the party. She enjoys 

singing throughout the facility. 

Micheal Jackson and Whitney 

Houston would be so proud! Mr. Billy Rebstock 

Mr. Billy is loving and kind. 

With a little encouragement,  

he has truly blossomed at The 

Broadway. Mr. Billy is eager to 

attend activities and enjoys 

socializing with others. He 

loves watching football, and 

his favorite team is the New 

Orleans Saints! 

 
Inspirational Quote of the Month 

It’s a new year - a new chapter, new verse, or just 

the same old story? Ultimately we write it. The 

choice is ours.    
     –Alex Morritt 

 

 

Anita Poindexter hester 

Family Night Fun 
 

Thank you to everyone to helped us                
celebrate Christmas! 
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Family Night:  
Celebrating family and Friends 

 

The Broadway hosted “Family Night” recently. The 

facility was filled with joyous laughter and warm friendly 

smiles. The La Rose Band played beautiful melodies 

while getting everyone into the holiday spirit. Sending a 

special thank you to everyone who helped make this 

event a huge success! 



 

 

7534 Highway 1, South  
Lockport, LA   70374 

Happy National Activity  
Professionals Week 

 

As we celebrate National Activity Professionals Week in January, 

we would like to recognize Broadway’s Life Enrichment Director, 

Tameka Bourda, and Assistant Life Enrichment Directors, Tranise 

Tyler and Darrolyn Turner, for another 

outstanding year of activities, events, 

and fun.  
 

We thank you for your upbeat energy, 

creative spirit, enthusiasm, love, and 

compassion you bring to The Broadway every day. 

Your hard work and dedication to residents and 

coworkers are truly appreciated!  

 

A Friendly Reminder to Families: 
 

Please remember to let the Activity Department know if you’ve had any changes to your home ad-

dress so you can continue to receive newsletters in 2024. 

Also, if you would like to receive our monthly newsletter via email, as opposed to postal mail,  please 

let us know. We’re happy to accommodate your preference! 

 

 

 


